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From: cityclerk
Subject: Proposed Bylaw amendment 9268

From: Rick Manning [*REDACTED*
  Sent: Sunday, April 3, 2022 5:58 PM 
To: Mayor <MAYOR@princegeorge.ca> Subject: 
Fwd: Proposed Bylaw amendment 9268 

Begin forwarded message: 

From: Rick Manning <*REDACTED*> 
Subject: Proposed Bylaw amendment 9268 
Date: April 3, 2022 at 3:40:56 PM PDT 
To: mayor@princegeorge.ca 

We wish to express our concern regarding the  proposed rezoning of 1933 Queensway (former 
Pizza Hut) to accommodate a liquor store.  

We hope that you will agree that this would be a poor fit for a neighbourhood that is beginning to 
revitalize. We are concerned about it’s close 

proximity to established residential in addition to supportive housing for our most vulnerable. 

Our closest liquor store which is next door to the old Greyhound station is a 15 -20 minute walk 
away. Owners and clerks have expressed to 

us over the years that they have had to incorporate safety measures for themselves and 
customers. 

In our opinion, we most definitely need to put our efforts into providing safe neighbourhoods, 
compassionate care and supportive services 

for ourselves and our most vulnerable. 

Rick Manning  
1630 Kenwood Street 


